
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Peter Chrystie  
Sent: 18 November 2017 10:21 
To: forum renewal 
Cc: Anna Chrystie 
Subject: Proposal for 400 houses on the outskirts of Galmpton 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my extreme surprise when I heard about the planning application for the above. 

I totally support adoption of the Brixham Peninsula Neighbourhood Plan which is the result of years of dedicated effort by a group of 
residents anxious to ensure that the natural assets of the area are enhanced and protected from insensitive or inappropriate development. 

This plan should have been adopted by now and it is not clear to me why it has been delayed (or at least a referendum on its adoption 
has). The plan protects the area of land in the above proposed new development. 

It seems to me to be precipitous to consider development of this land in the days before a plan may be adopted that specifically protects 
it 

Your Sincerely 

Peter Chrystie 
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